
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

4th July 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

French Day – Monday 10th July 

As a school, we are excited to be holding our annual French Day on Monday 10th July.   

The children will be taking part in various activities throughout the day, all related to France.  

To name just a few, the day will include learning songs, playing games, the opportunity to visit 

our very own Glacerie (ice cream parlour) courtesy of Year 6 and taking part in our own mini 

Tour de France in PE lessons (If your child owns a scooter, could they please bring it to school 

to use in our Tour de France lesson, thank you). 

This will be a non-uniform day but we are asking if children could come dressed in the colours 

of the French flag namely; red, white or blue or all three!  Please bear in mind they will be 

doing PE.  We hope that this will be a fun day of learning across the curriculum all based 

around French.  

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss Adams, 
Modern Foreign Languages (MFL) Subject Leader. 
 


